
Invitation to Participate in the Church Essay 

Competition 

Dear Brothers in Christ, 

We are excited to announce the upcoming Church Essay Competition organized by the Men's 

Ministry. This is a wonderful opportunity for you to express your thoughts and insights on 

various themes relevant to our faith and community. 

Theme: "Walking Together in Faith: The Role of Men in the Church" 

Eligibility: All male members of the church are encouraged to participate. 

Submission Guidelines: 

• Essays should be between 1000-1500 words. 

• Submissions are due by March 15, 2024. 

• Please submit your essays to mensministry@churchname.org. 

Winners will be announced during our Men's Ministry meeting on March 30, 2024, and prizes 

will be awarded. 

We encourage you to take part in this enriching experience and share your perspectives with our 

congregation. 

In Christ's love, 

The Men's Ministry Team 
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